
6 October 1988 

Ms. Gertrude C. Suppe 
3307 Michi gan 
South Gate, CA 90280 

Dear Ms. Suppe: 

I want to s tay in touch with you! 

Thank you so very much for the lists of resources you sent. I 
did not know there was so much music for children available. 
I appreciate the name, address, and telephone of places where 
I can get the resources. That is very valuable. It also en­
courages me to keep on writing children's lessons. 

Thank you for taking time to write to me and sending me the 
i~f~rmation. I will certainly make use of it-- good use. 

God b l ess you in your ministry. 

Paz y gracia, 

M~Lou Santillan Baert 

INTERN OFFICE, PERKINS SCHOOL OF THEOLOGY I 214 • 692-3202 
SOUTHERN METHODIST UNIVERSITY I DALLAS, TEXAS 75275 



28 September 1988 

Ms. Gertrude C. Suppe 
3307 Michigan 
South Gate, CA 90280 

Dear Ms. Suppe: 

I am gladly enclosing the check for $3.00 because you have 
indeed been an answer to a prayer. I thank God for your 
ministry. 

I do appreciate the information you sent about copyright 
ownership. 

I am writing some Sunday school lessons for children and 
I wanted (and want) to use some songs in Spanish. I am 
glad for the different versions. You indicated you found 
five examples which you compared. I got three. Are the 
other two similar to the three you sent? I really like 
the "La iglesia .. . "stanza of the "Popular" version. I 
had never heard that stanza before. 

God bless you so very much. 

Peace and grace, I 

Mary-Lou Santill£n Baert 

INTERN OFFICE, PERKINS SCHOOL OF THEOLOGY I 214 • 692-3202 
SOUTHERN METHODIST UNIVERSITY I DALLAS, TEXAS 75275 



Mary Lou Santillan Baert 
Perkins School of Theology 
Southern Methodist University 
Dall .:E·:::., TX 75T7!:i 

Dear l"lary Lou~ 

~:0307 l"li chi gan 
South Gate, CA 90280 
Sept. :::::o, 1988 

Thank you for the check and letter. I'm glad I could help. I didn't 
send the other two copies of "De colores" because they ~o.Jere the same as 
the ones I did send. 

A lot of new children's songs for the Spanish-speaking church have been 
published in recent years, and I thought you might like to know what 
some of these sources are. So here is a list of some books with my own 
personal feelings about some of them. I have also given a list of the 
addresses of the bookstores where they are available, in case you wanted 
to investigate further. 

May God bless you in your work, 

Si ncer .. el y, 

Get-trude Suppe 
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